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NLUM/RTI/135/2023/129               Dated 06th February 2025 

 
To 
 Shri. Richest Malngiang 

Asst. Education Secretary 
Khasi Students’ Union 
Jaiaw Chappel Road 
Shillong-793002 
Mobile No-7005000599 

From  
 The Public Information Officer 
 National Law University Meghalaya 
 Shillong 793014 
 pio@nlumeg.ac.in  
 
Subj: Matter regarding the RTI filed by your kind self 
 
Ref: (a) Your application dated 04th November 2024 received on 04th November 2024 
 

Dear Shri. Richest Malngiang, 

 

This is in reference to your RTI applications with regards to various information 

related to the National Law University of Meghalaya (NLU Meg). 

 

I am directed to informed you that the matter was duly examined and in accordance 

with the directives received from the University’s competent authority, it has been decided 

that the requested information cannot be disclosed. 

 

I am also directed to inform you that the application under reference primarily seek 

detailed financial and administrative information related to the National Law University of 

Meghalaya (NLU Meg), regarding various internal stakeholders and operating systems, 

without any discernible public interest, as also about regulations and policies which are 

already in the public domain. 

 

As per the provisions of the Right to Information (RTI) Act, Section 8(1)(j) exempts 

the disclosure of personal information that has no relationship to public activity or interest or 

would cause an unwarranted invasion of privacy unless a larger public interest is 

demonstrated.  

 

Judicial precedents, including Supreme Court rulings, have further clarified that: 

1. The right to privacy of individuals, including public servants, remains protected, with 

limited exceptions based on specific circumstances. 

2. Personal details such as salary structures, travel allowances, internal memos, show 




